
Monona Grove Nursery School 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Monday, November 15, 2021 

7:00pm  

  

**For COVID-19 safety, this meeting will be conducted via Zoom. 

For credentials to observe this open meeting, email president@mgns.org 

  

1. Call to Order 

 

2. Old Business 

a. Statement re: Notifying parents about public events taking place in 

the areas used by MGNS. The following language is proposed to be 

added to the MGNS handbook in the Communication Section:  

 
The MGNS Board, Staff and Director will make every effort to notify, with as 

much advance notice as possible, parents/guardians of MGNS students 

about other events taking place within the building space used by MGNS 

when school is in session. Proactive communication with the churches (LEUCC 

and CTSR) and other tenants of the building will continue through a shared 

calendar, open dialogue, and other communique as needed. 

 

3. Routine Business 

a. Approval of Minutes from October Meeting  

b. Report from the School Director  

c. Financials 

 

4. Roundtable Check-In  

 

5. New Business/Items for Discussion 

a. Tuition Rates for 2022-2023 school year 

b. Return of helping parents in the spring semester  

1. Review of survey results 

 

6. Items Up for Vote  

a. Return of helping parents for spring semester (starting January 3, 2022) 

b. Tuition Rates for 2022-2023 school year 

 

7. Adjournment 

  

 

Next Meeting: Monday, December 13 


